
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 

21 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As part of our Skills Builder project, Dream Spaces, Andersen Class will be going offsite for a trip 
to Ikea in Reading on Thursday 30 September.  
 
The students have the option of a hot meal at Ikea, a home packed lunch or we can order a 
school packed lunch. If you would like them to purchase some food at Ikea please can you send 
in some money, no more than £5, on the day of the trip. Please put the money in a small purse or 
wallet for safe keeping by the student. Please can you also provide them with a drink and a snack 
to take with them as we will be offsite all morning. 
 
Students will need to wear school uniform for the trip and they will be travelling on the school 
minibus, returning to school by 1pm. 
 
Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
 
 
Isla O'Reilly 
Andersen Class Teacher  
 
Please let me know which option you would like your child to have for lunch by ticking the 
relevant box below and returning the slip by Friday 25 September. 
 
Student’s name…………………………………. 
 
 

Ikea hot meal (up to £5)  

Home packed lunch  

School packed lunch  

 
 
 



   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
 

  


